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Hampton Parks & Recreation 
22 Lincoln Street 
5th Floor, City Hall 

Hampton , VA 23669-3522 

6/11/2018 FY18 Approval  

The Virginia Department of Education is pleased to inform the Hampton Parks & Recreation that its 2018 

Summer Food Service Program application has been approved.  
 

Please remember that the following must be submitted in a timely manner:  
 

• Advance Requests 
• Field Trips 

• Site Adds, Changes and Deletes 
 

If you have any questions regarding your application, please contact me at 804-225-3342 or 
kenndra.buyalos@doe.virginia.gov.  

 
Thank you for your continued partnership in our efforts to end childhood hunger. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Kenndra Buyalos 

Child Nutrition Programs Specialist  
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